
         
 

    
           
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
15th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Reception Pupils 
 
To celebrate Severndale School’s Inclusion Festival we have been invited to join 
them on Tuesday 26th June for a Teddy Bear’s Picnic.  The children will take 
part in a variety of activities and there will be lots of resources for the 
children to explore. 
 
We will travel by minibus to Severndale for the morning and will return by 
lunchtime.  Children should be in school uniform and will need a 
sunhat/waterproof coat depending on the weather. 
 
Please return the reply slip below by Friday 22nd June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Goddard 
Classteacher 
 
Reception Pupils: Teddy Bear’s Picnic, Tuesday 26th June 2018 
Child’s name 
 

 

My child will attend the Teddy Bear’s 
picnic 

YES    /    NO 

Signed 
 

 

Date 
 

 

 

Myddle C.E Primary School and Nursery 
Myddle 

SHREWSBURY, SY4 3RP 
 

Telephone: 01939 290834 
e-mail: admin@myddle.shropshire.sch.uk 

www.myddleschool.org.uk 

Executive Headteacher  Mrs C Williams 
 

‘Growing, learning and living in the love of God’ 

 


